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Sent: Friday, 6 September 2019 8:44 AM
To: Committee, PJCIS (REPS)
Subject: Facial Recognition

Committee Secretary,
Once upon a time, the personal life of the individual citizen was considered to be a sphere of absolute

privacy, where one could reliably escape the prying eyes of the outside world.
Plans for a facial recognition system underpin concerns for an approaching totalitarian surveillance state.

I’m writing to ask this bill be reconsidered as myself and many other thousands of Australians will stand
against such a system.

Regards
Ash





